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Just wondering if seeing to it that all new construction is well above current sea level
is on the table.

Anne Ni
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Plan Bay Area 2050 Draft Blueprint Released

We are pleased to announce the release of the Plan Bay Area 2050 Draft
Blueprint, a critical step in the creation of Plan Bay Area 2050, the Bay
Area’s long-range plan that looks holistically at the region’s transportation,
housing, economic, and environmental issues. The Draft Blueprint
integrates 25 resilient and equitable strategies to make progress toward a
more affordable, connected, diverse, healthy and vibrant Bay Area for all.
Highlights of the Draft Blueprint include improved affordability for residents
of all income levels; expanded housing opportunities for low-income
residents, including construction of more than 400,000 new permanently-
affordable homes; a focus on growth in walkable communities; investments
to reduce traffic fatalities and to protect homes from sea level rise; and
strategies that support renewed economic growth.

We need to hear from you! We are currently seeking input on which




strategies would best meet the challenges the Bay Area will face over the
next several decades. Please join us for one of our digital workshops or
telephone town hall meetings, or provide input via an online survey. The
Public Comment period is open July 10, 2020 through August 10, 2020, so
please make your voices heard!
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